
Introducing Tom Mountford: Candidate for the Board of Directors 

The Falmouth Historical Society is proud to present Tom Mountford as a 

candidate for our Board of Directors. Tom has been an invaluable 

member of our community and one of the longest-serving volunteers at 

the Society. His deep-rooted commitment to preserving and sharing 

Falmouth’s history makes him a natural choice to help guide our 

organization into the future. 

Tom’s extensive knowledge of local history stems not only from his 

work with the Society but also from his distinguished career as a 

Falmouth Police Officer, a role he fulfilled with dedication for more 

than 32 years until his retirement in 2009. During his service, Tom 

developed a profound understanding of the town, its people, and its 

history, which he now brings to life through his engaging and 

informative walking tours. These tours have become a cornerstone of 

our programming, delighting thousands of visitors over the years. 

In addition to his professional and volunteer accomplishments, Tom is a 

respected figure in the Falmouth community. His passion for preserving 

the town’s rich history, combined with his ability to connect with 

people, makes him an exceptional candidate for our Board. 

We are confident that Tom’s expertise, enthusiasm, and dedication will 

be invaluable assets to the Society’s leadership. His candidacy will be 

formally presented to membership at the annual meeting on January 25th 

at 10:30am. 

Please join us in supporting Tom Mountford’s candidacy as we continue 

our mission to preserve and share the history of Falmouth for 

generations to come. 

 


